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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am a river guide who has spent 3 decades rafting, hiking, and enjoying river in the north and south west.

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

It is very important to keep ecosystems as pristine as possible, for future generations, and for our health. Beauty

and recreation should not be underestimated in importance for adding value and health to human lives. Please

use your power to protect, not degrade these rivers. We are counting on you.

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Nancy Enz Lill

Spokane, WA 99201

meglill@msn.com

 


